
 

 
 

 
 

Calling all 3rd to 5th grade  

girls at Merion! 

 

The Girls on the Run ​​research-based​​ curriculum consists of ​​two​​ 90-minute sessions 

for 10 weeks February – May.  

Every​​ girl ​​no matter her ability or experience​​ is welcome to participate.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We encourage families to register ONLY if their child can participate in  

the entirety of BOTH lessons each day per week.  

 

 

Register online ​​at ​​www.gotrpa.org 

Registration Fee:​​ $175 (Financial aid and 

payment plans are available in the registration 

form.) 

Season begins: ​​February 19, 2019  

Location: ​​ Merion Elementary  

Meeting days/times:​​ ​​Tues & Thurs 3:35-5:15  

5k Date:​​ ​​Saturday, May 18, 2019  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=x6OX52kYe1Y
https://www.gotrpa.org/Register-Now

